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Thursday, Sept. 14 at 5:05 p.m., there will be a public hearing on the 2017-18 Lee 

County BoCC budget. The formal notice is below, should you need more details. The 

final budget hearing is slated for 5:05 p.m. Tuesday, Sept. 19, and it is anticipated Lee 

County Commissioners will approve the budget following that hearing. Both hearings 

will be held at the Old Courthouse, 2120 Main St., Fort Myers. 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

FOR BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS AND BOARD OF PORT COMMISSIONERS 

The Board of County Commissioners of Lee County will hold the first Budget Hearing to 
consider the following proposed budgets and attendant property tax rates for Fiscal Year 2017-
2018 on Thursday, September 14, 2017, in the County Commission Chambers, located at 2120 
Main Street, Fort Myers, Florida, beginning at 5:05 p.m. (during this meeting the Board of 
County Commissioners will also sit as the Board of Port Commissioners): 
  
                  Port Authority (Convened as the Board of Port Commissioners) 
Special Taxing Units: 
Street lighting Municipal Service Taxing Units 
Special Improvement Municipal Service Taxing Units 
Dependent Fire Districts Municipal Service Taxing Units 
Cape Coral Solid Waste Municipal Service Taxing Unit 
Countywide Taxes 
Library Tax 
Unincorporated Area Municipal Service Taxing Unit 
All Hazards Protection Taxing Unit 
All Other Budgets 
  
Proposed budgets and tax rates for the above will be tentatively adopted at the September 14, 
2017 Budget Hearing, and will be considered further at a second budget hearing on Tuesday, 
September 19, 2017, in the County Commission Chambers, located at 2120 Main Street, Fort 
Myers, Florida, beginning at 5:05 p.m., before being finally adopted. 
  
The Budget Hearing is open to the public and interested citizens are invited to attend and be 
heard with respect to the adoption of the proposed FY17-18 budgets and property tax rates. 
  
Lee County will not discriminate against individuals with disabilities.  To request an 
accommodation, contact Joan LaGuardia, (239) 533-2314, Florida Relay Service 711, 
or jlaguardia@leegov.com. 
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